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Given the current conditions in eastern Europe, we have suspended substantially 

all of our sales, distribution and service activities in Russia and Belarus. We continue to 

evaluate the situation. Our number one priority continues to be the safety and security 

of our employees and partners in the region and responding to their immediate needs. 

Our collective thoughts are with the millions of refugees and we hope to see a peaceful 

resolution quickly. 

Nina Krauss 
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